
Hello, 
 
I'd just like to put my two cents in that turning a complete 180 on the Hayden Island plans and 
opening it to industrialization is a terrible idea, backs off the original stance, and goes against 
what we as Portlanders and Oregonians stand for. Please do not allow this to move forward 
without a binding agreement to ensure minimal environmental impact. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Locker 
2714 NE Weidler St. 
Portland, OR 97232 
Mark Locker <naufrage@gmail.com> 


